KES PTA and the Knox
County Sheriff’s Department
are coming together to help
educate our community on

the importance of
Anti-Bullying

WHEN: TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 29, 2016
TIME: 6:00 - 8:00 PM

WHERE: EAST LIBRARY AT KARNS ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL

Please join us as the Knox County Sheriff’s Department
will be giving a presentation about recognizing signs of
bullying and how to deal with
these situations. Shades of
Development will also offer
child care from 5:50PM -
8:00PM for school aged
children of parents that would
like to attend the meeting.
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